

Church Road | Plymstock | Plymouth

Devon | PL9 9AZ

Telephone | 01752 402679

Email | info@plymstockschool.org.uk

Website | www.plymstockschool.org.uk

May 2019

Dear Parents / Carers of Pupils in Year 5

Plymstock School Open Events for current Year 5 parents (2020 entry)

At Plymstock, we understand that deciding on a secondary school can be a complex process. Therefore, to support you and your child, we are planning to hold several events including an Open Morning and an Open Evening to help with your decision. In the summer term, we will be holding an Open Morning, and during the Autumn term we hold an Open Evening. Our Open Events give parents and students the opportunity to experience the teaching at Plymstock, view our excellent facilities and talk to our students and staff, including Headteacher, Mr Robert Diment.

The next Open Event will take place during the 2019 summer term, please see details below:

Open Morning: Wednesday 3 July 2019 - 9.30am to 11.30am

Parents and students are asked to arrive for 9.30 am and the event will finish by 11.30 am. The Open Morning allows families to experience Plymstock during a normal working day, with tours available from our students and senior members of staff and a closing address from Mr Diment.

Open Evening: Monday 17 September 2019 - 6.30 pm to 8.30 pm

The evening event will start at 6.30pm with a presentation from the Senior Leadership Team and students. Families will then be able to freely explore our facilities, or be part of a guided tour. A variety of activities will take place throughout the evening in all departments. During the evening students, staff and the Senior Leadership Team will be available to answer any questions.

Registration

Please visit the Parents section on the school website www.plymstockschool.org.uk, go to Plymstock School Open Events and click the button to register.

Yours sincerely

Miss B Evans

Associated Assistant Headteacher

